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Mr. D. L. Holtzscher JAN 17 1988

Chairman

Licensing Review Group - II
I11inois Power Company

500 South 27th Street
Decatur, I1linois 62525

Dear Mr. Holtzscher:

Subject: NRC Staff Evaluation Findings and Position on Periodic Low
Pressure Leakage Testing of the Drywell (Generic Issue 3-CSB)

Your letter dated Septeamber 19, 1983 submitted Position Paper VII which
included the Licensing Review Group-II (LRG-II) Position relative to the
"Periodic Low Pressure Leakage Testing of the Drywell" identified as Generic
Issue 3-CSB. The NRC staff has been requiring (per the SRP) that all Mark III
applicants file commitments to perform low pressure tests of the drywell

at 18 month intervals. The LRG-II disagrees with this position and believes
that these tests should be conducted at the same frequency as the Type A

tests of Appendix J, 10 CFR 50.

The staff has evaluated the LRG-II position and concludes that the low pressure
testing frequency of 18 monthe should be maintained. The ba:.s for this
conclusion is detailed in the enclosed staff evaluation report.

By copy of this letter, each member of the LRG-II should document in their
respective dockets, their commitments for performing the tests required.
Should further discussion be required it is suggested that such discussion
be conducted with the staff on a plant-specific basis.

Sincerely,

S|
B. J. Youngblood, Chief

Licensing Branch No, 1
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: See next page
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

JAN 17 1985

Mr. D. L. Holtzscher
Chairman

Licensing Review Group - II
I11inois Power Company

500 South 27th Street
Decatur, I1linois 62525

Dear Mr. Holtzscher:

Subject: NRC Staff Evaluation Findings and Position on Periodic Low
Pressure Leakage Testing of the Drywell (Generic Issue 3-CSB)

Your letter dated September 19, 1983 submitted Position Paper VII which
included the Licensing Review Group-II (LRG-II) Position relative to the
"Periodic Low Pressure Leakage Testing of the Drywell" identified as Generic
Issue 3-CSB. The NRC staff has been requiring (per the SRP) that all Mark III
applicants file commitments to perform low pressure tests of the drywell

at 18 month intervals. The LRG-II disagrees with this position and believes
that these tests should be conducted at the same frequency as the Type A

tests of Appendix J, 10 CFR 50.

The staff has evaluated the LRG-II position and concludes that the low pressure
testing frequency of 18 months should be maintained. The basis for this
conclusion is detailed in the enclosed staff evaluation report.

Bv copy of this letter, each member of the LPG-II should document in their
respective dockets, their commitments for performing the tests required.
Should further discussion be required it is suggested that such discussion
be conducted with the staff on a plant-specific basis.

/Z"(G(,\

'} #

g ounfiblood, fhief
Licensing/Branch No. 1
Division pof Licenging

Sincerely,

Enclosure:
Ps stated

cc: See next pace



Mr. William J. Reed
Gulf States Utilities
P. 0. Box 2951

Beaumont, Texas 77704

Ms. Eileen M., Buzzelli

Cleveland Electric I1luminating Company
P. 0. Box 84

Perry, Ohio 44081

Mr. Roger Boyd

KMC, Inc.

Suite 300

801 18th Street, N. W.
wWashington, D. C. 20006

Mr. Dave Foreman

General Electric Company
175 Curtner Avenue

Sa). Jose, California 95125




